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Coming Ev entsé 

Crazy Hair & Sock Day  Thursday 28 November 

Kindergarten Orientation ð 

RESCHEDULED DATE  

Tuesday 3 December 

P & C Meeting  Wednesday 4 December 

Assembly ð Awards 

RESCHEDULED DATE  

Thursday 5 December 

Year 6 Outing to Jamberoo  Tuesday 10 December 

Presentation Day  Thursday 12 December ï 9:30am 

Year 6 Farewell night  Monday 16 December 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Four , Week Seven                        25  November  2019  



Coming and Going  

We are in the process of finalising our student numbers for next year and start the task of forming our 

classes. If you know of anyone who is interested in having their child attend our school please direct 

them to the office. Similarly, should you be an existing family that is moving from our area also please 

let us know so we have an accurate idea of how many students we will have in each grade next year. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Have a lovely week. 

Mrs Maria  MacDonald  

Principal 

 

From the Officeé 

Student Health Care Plans 

We are currently reviewing our student medical records. It is essential that our office has a copy of your 
childôs most up to date Action Plan. Additionally, if your child is on any medication that we may not be aware 
of (this includes medication administered regularly at home) please contact the office and we will send the 
required paperwork home with your child to be completed and returned.  

School Fees 

Thank you to those families who have paid their school fees. The year is quickly coming to an end and there 
are a small number of families who still have fees outstanding. Please finalise payments ASAP. You can 
pay by cash or cheque at the office or through Parent Online Payment on our school website. Thank you.  

 

  



 

 

P & C News 
Next Meeting: Wednesday 4 December  2019 at 7pm @ Mt Kembla Pub  

 

Colour Run  

 

A massive THANK YOU to everyone who has so kindly supported our school by fundraising for the Colour 

Run.  Incentive prizes were delivered to the students on Thursday. 

 

ȹĊ± ĊĜôĊ±ȡȺ íɔƖ|ȉ"ĜȡĜƖô lŴ"ȡȡ ʞ"ȡ ƋĜȡȡ ų±ɔȡȡĜƖŦ̃ȡ lŴ"ȡȡˮ ̡˾̢ ť"Ɩô"ȉƶƶȡ˱ ȹĊ±ʲ Ċ"ʘ± b±±Ɩ ȉ±ʞ"ȉ|±| ʞĜȺĊ " 

special pizza lunch. Great work 4/5, we hope you enjoyed your pizza.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Special congratulations to Bella who was our Highest Individual Fundraiser and raised a 

massive $590! 
 

  



 

 

Have Your Say on Before and After School Care 

 
The NSW Government is committed to providing before and after school care to all 
students of public primary schools in New South Wales. As part of the reform,  

a parent web form has been established by Service NSW that will enable parents to 
tell the department about their specific care needs and to stay up to date with any 
new developments. 

 The information provided by parents will help the Department of Education to 
understand your needs, give them insights into where there are gaps in service 
delivery and help to ensure the extra places are delivered where they are required. 

Have you say today at https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc. 

  

https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc
https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc


 

  


